From: Adrian Waters 
Sent: 02 December 2015 09:54
To: Planning
Cc: Anne Waters
Subject: 14/01841/REM - 05/01337/OUT

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Application Number 14/01841/REM – Outline Application 05/01337/OUT

We are the owner occupiers of College Farmhouse and we acknowledge receipt of the neighbourhood notification letter in respect of the above application.

In our opinion the size, mass and scale of the buildings is overbearing in this setting, especially the second(attic) floor accommodation with gabled windows. The fenestration generally is poorly thought out with the orientation towards our property ignored. Buildings with a lower ridge height would be less overbearing and more sympathetic to the locality and landscaping proposals could be improved significantly. 

In addition and to reiterate our previous comments, in our opinion if this land is to be used for offices then it should be restricted to uses falling into the category B1(a) and the permitted development rights removed.

If an unrestricted B1 use is permitted then a condition restricting noise and hours of operation would be appropriate in order to preserve the amenity of the surrounding residential units, including our dwelling house.

We trust that our comments will reported to the committee when they are considering these proposals.

Please confirm receipt.

Yours faithfully

Anne & Adrian Waters

College Farm House

Oxford Road

Bodicote

Banbury

Oxfordshire

OX15 4AF 
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